
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 14th October, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

English  

This week, the children have completed writing the 

narrative story for ‘Catch it’. They were encouraged 

to write in small chunks, organising their work in 

paragraphs every time the scene changed, with a 

continued focus on interesting sentence openers, 

variety of conjunctions, good vocabulary, whilst 

using all the punctuation marks they have learnt so 

far! They were expected to use neat joined-up 

cursive writing. Needless to say, they all worked 

hard and took pride in producing some impressive pieces of writing! The best part was, they 

all enjoyed the task! 😊 

 

Maths 

In Maths, the children have been comparing and ordering numbers up to 10,000. Here are 

some examples of the problems they have been solving. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We have also learnt how to round numbers to the nearest 10, 100 or 

1,000. The children have learnt a rhyme to help them in rounding 

numbers. 

 

 

Children found this new concept a bit confusing. We will revisit this learning in the future. 

 

 

Geography 

This week in geography, we 

discussed how the river 

Rhine differs in width and 

depth at various points. The 

children then wrote down 

how the humans could 

harness the river as a 

natural resource at varying 

depths. 

 

 

 

RE 

Continuing with our study of the 

concept of Creation, the children 

experienced the feelings of 

curiosity and temptation in class. 

They then related it to the story of 

Adam and Eve. The children then 

wrote a letter of advice to Adam 

and Eve, suggesting what they 

should have done differently. 



Spellings 

Here are the spellings for the next week. 

Please focus on 5 of the easiest 

spellings and gradually learn as much of 

the others as you can. 

 

Have a great weekend!  

Miss Courtney, Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs 

Burling and Mrs Millar 😊  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some pictures from our Woodland Learning session.  

 

 

 

  



 

Fortunately, the weather was just 

beautiful for the children to enjoy their 

time in the woods! 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, they invented a 

fun-filled, absolutely amazing 

game! 

We were torn between allowing 

the children to enjoy their 

wonderful game and facing some 

very unhappy parents!  

 

 

  

 

 

We chose to not disappoint the 

children, as you may have discovered 

when they came home with their 

belongings. 

Our sincere apologies to the parents for 

the dripping, muddy, (possibly) torn 

clothes. 

 

 

 

  

 


